Santee School District

INDEPENDENT CITIZENS’ OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE Winter
BOND & MODERNIZATION NEWSLETTER 2011

HISTORY—In November 2006, the voters within Santee School District approved a $60 million dollar General Obligation Bond.
Forty million dollars in bonds have been sold to fund planning and improvements. This bond funding is only a portion of a much
larger capital improvement program currently amounting to $139.3 million.

State Bond Program Progress — State Grant Funding Release

In December 2010, the State released another allocation to the District. The District immediately implemented the Phase 2 modernization
program. In February 2011, modernization began at Pride Academy at Prospect Avenue, and the Chet F. Harritt Ball Field Improvements. In
June, 2011, modernization began at Chet F. Harritt & Hill Creek Schools. Hill Creek School also broke ground for their new 2-Story,
10-classroom addition with an estimated completion date of April 2012. Santee School District is proud to announce eight of nine schools
have been modernized due to Prop R funds.

SUMMER 2011-THREE SCHOOL MODERNIZATIONS COMPLETED

PRIDE ACADEMY AT PROSPECT AVENUE SCHOOL
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INDEPENDENT CITIZENS’ ICOC COMMITTEE MEMBERS FUTURE ICOC MEETING DATES

OVERSIGHT COMMlTTEE_ Gina Jackson, Chair Kai Ramer Public Welcome
www.santeesd.net/modernization Eid Fakhouri, Vice Chair Beth Selbe 6:00 PM
Location: Conference Room Tricia Mattingly Janna Schoenborn
March 7, 2012 September 5, 2012
9625 Cuyamaca Street i L e Rick Weeks ju:l;c6 2012 Docember 5, 2012
Santee, CA 9207 Lesha Montoya ’ ’

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Christina Becker, Director of Facilities & Modernization, at
619.258.2323 or christina.becker@santeesd.net



